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Wednesday, 10th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

OFSTED INSPECTION REPORT – 5th and 6th December 2023 

 

We are very pleased to be able to share with you the final report for our 

recent Ofsted inspection; as you will read, Ashley Junior School continues to 

be a good school.  

We were so proud of how our children demonstrated how ‘READY, 

RESPECTFUL and RESPONSIBLE’ they are in their approach to learning and 

friendships, showing just how committed they all are to trying their very best 

whilst here at AJS.  

Thank you very much for your support and kind words during and after the 

inspection – it was a very rigorous process, in which we were able to 

celebrate our wonderful school ‘family’. 

Thanks, in particular, goes to our whole staff team and governors for the 

passion and commitment they give to our school community, day in, day out. 

They all work so hard for your children, and this is, quite rightly, reflected in the 

inspection report. 

Thank you everyone – very well done, AJS! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs C. Bartolomeo 

HEADTEACHER 
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